
6th May 2022

Dear Year 13/14 Student and Parent/Carer

End of year 13 /14 arrangements and final assembly arrangements

The whole sixth form team would like to wish all year 13/14 students the very best for the coming few

weeks of external exams. We have been so impressed by the hard work and commitment shown by the year

group over the past few weeks. We have enjoyed supporting this cohort through their studies, mock exams,

internal assessments and now their final external assessments. The overwhelming majority of students are

working hard, both in and out of school, and are committed to putting in their best performances in the

forthcoming exams.

Please can I ask you to read these key dates which are summarised in a table below:

Wednesday 11th May - Final day of lessons and normal timetable in pds 1-4

Wednesday 11th May, pd 5 - we would like to invite the year 13/14 students to the hall for the final

assembly and end of term message.

Please read these arrangements for pd 5 carefully:

Pd 5: 1.35pm - 1.50pm: All UCAS students come to the hall for a brief presentation and advice session on

university offers and clearing process.

Pd 5: 1.55pm - 2.30pm: Whole year group come to the hall for The FINAL ASSEMBLY

We wish to mark the end of our students’ journey at Sackville with a final assembly. This will be a light

hearted assembly with staff giving their recollections and thanks to a year group that has brought much

pleasure, laughter and joy to us. We hope all students will attend this short assembly and take away with

them happy and lasting memories of their time at Sackville.

Thursday 12th - Friday 13th May - Study leave. There is no requirement to attend lessons during this time,

unless specifically instructed to by teachers. Subject teachers are of course available and on hand to give

help and advice in scheduled lesson time. Additionally, study spaces in the Sackville Centre, Bistro and B01

library are available for students.

Monday 16th May - Exams officially begin

*Please can I ask you to check and double check your exam timetable*

Thursday 30th June - Year 13/14 leavers’ Prom which we hope all students in that year group will attend. It

takes place at Salomons Estate in Tunbridge Wells. Further details to follow.

I will be writing to you again later in the term about the arrangements for publishing of A level results. I will

also give more details of the support we offer on results day with the accepting of university places.



Finally, I would like to thank the student leadership team, led ably and competently by Phoebe, Leah, Eric

and Archie, and all Sackville Sixth Form families most warmly for the support you have given us throughout

your association with the sixth form. It has been both a pleasure and a privilege to get to know you and

work in partnership with families. We do ask and implore our students to keep in touch and let us know

their progress.

With best wishes

Mrs H Valentine

Assistant Headteacher/Head of Sixth Form

DATE TIME EVENT

Wednesday 11th May -
Final day of lessons

pds 1 - 4
pd 5

Normal lessons as per timetable
Final assembly

Thursday 12th and Friday 13th
May

Study leave

Monday 16th May Official exams begin

Thursday 30th June Details to follow Leavers’ Prom


